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June 19, 1995

Letter of Reference

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: The Institute for Law and Policy Planning

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Institute for Law and Policy Planning was retained to
conduct a management study of the Department of Justice, Divisicn
of Law Enforcement, organization and processes. Their task
required an in-depth assessment of this large, complex
organization and its functionality.

The product was excellent and contributed to significant
organizational enhancements.

Sincerely,

A

JACK SCHEIDEGGER, ef
Bureau of Criminal Identification
and Information



